REASONS FOR REQUEST OF EXTENSION OF SILENT STA; PLANS TO RESTORE FULL FACILITIES

THIS LPTV STATION HAS BEEN OPERATING UNDER SILENT STA, DUE TO DAMAGES SUFFERED DURING
HURRICANE MARIA, UNDER THE SPECIAL SILENT STA PROVISIONS MADE BY THE FCC FOR PUERTO RICO
AND THE VIRGIN ISLAND. THE STATION VERY RECENTLY REQUESTED AN ENGINEERING STA FOR LOWER
THAN NORMAL POWER FACILITIES AND IT ANTICIPATES THAT IT WILL BE ON THE AIR WITHIN A SHORT
TIME WITH THE PARAMETERS OF THE REQUESTED ENG. STA.

THE STATION IS WORKING HARD TO CONSTRUCT ITS AUTHORIZED FULL POWER FACILITY AND
ANTICIPATES BEING ABLE TO SO BEFORE THE END OF THIS YEAR, 2019. TO ACCOMPLISH THESE GOALS,
A SIX-MONTH EXTENSION OF THE SILENT STA IS REQUESTED.



